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February 10, 2020
To: Ontario Energy Board, and Tribute Energy Storage Inc.

Re: EB-2019-0287
Tribute Energy Storage Inc.'s application for the de-designation of the Bayfield and Stanley reservoirs

The Huron County Federation of Agriculture (HCFA) works in an advocacy role on behalf of our over 2000 farm
family members. Along with our Commodity partners in Huron, and the Ontario Federation of Agriculture (OFA),
the HCFA is committed to a profitable and sustainable future for farm families.

During 2011-2012 the HCFA was involved as intervenor for: EB-2011-0076, EB-2011-0077, EB-2011-0078. In
respect to the previous involvement regarding the locations in application EB-2019-0287 HCFA wishes to be
involved in the current process to maintain being fully informed regarding the usage of the storage areas involved.
HCFA does not currently have a stance regarding future use of the locations but wishes to have access to all of the
information during the hearing(s), and the opportunity to ask questions throughout the process. Dependent on the
information received during the hearings, HCFA asks that they be considered eligible for award of costs, similar to

their previous status.

Intervenor status would assist HCFA to have the opportunity to make an informed decision regarding possible

concerns for its members both near the application areas, and within Huron County.

Kindly,

Ethan Wallace
HCFA President

“The Huron County Federation of Agriculture will work collaboratively towards a profitable, sustainable future for local farmers”
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